## LAWNSIDE BOARD OF EDUCATION March 13, 2025 EXECUTIVE MINUTES

An executive session was called to order at 8:00 PM to discuss the prior year tuition rate adjustment for Haddon Heights. The Superintendent and Business Administrator met with the Haddon Heights Superintendent and Business Administrator. Following this meeting, supporting documentation for the tuition calculations was sent, reviewed, and questioned. The Board advised challenging the tuition rates and using the calculations provided by Lawnside's administrative team for the budget.

Executive session was adjourned at 8:25pm and the Board returned to regular session.

Respectfully submitted,

Board Secretary